
TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
 

RPGL-2010-28 VFD INSTALLATION VARIOUS LOCATIONS 
Proposal Due Date:  January 13, 2010 at 11:00 A.M. 

 
ADDENDUM #1 – dated 01-04-10  

 
Below are questions received from pre bid attendees: 
 
1. Question:  Do we have to use the Honeywell units that the BoE currently has on site? 
 
Answer:  Proposers can use alternate brands of VFDs.  The District has ABB units 
installed in other units. 
 
2. Question:  Are the bypasses required? 
 
Answer: No, the bypasses are not required to be installed. 
 
Additional Information: 
 
The Smith Middle School and Glastonbury High School will be available for inspection 
on January 6th from 2 pm to 3 pm. 
 
The State of Connecticut Building Official component for the building permit is 
$0.22/$1,000.00 as of July 1, 2009. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of addendum(s) on the Bid Proposal (BP-1) page when 
submitting bid. 
 
 


